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Newsletter 
 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians: There are quite a few things happening during the month 
of October in the middle school. On October 6th, we will hold our annual picture 
day.  Students will be called down by grade level to have their pictures taken.  
Parents may wish to purchase student pictures and that information has been sent 
home with students.  There will be no school on October 16th due to NEOEA Day.  
The dental sealant staff will meet with our 6th grade students on October 19th.  I 
will call all 6th grade students to the auditorium to review the process of dental 
sealants. This service is offered free of charge to any 6th grade student. Following 
the meeting, information will be sent home explaining the process along with 
permission slips should you choose to have this service done. The 1st grading 
period will end October 23rd with students being released at noon.  Report cards 
will be sent home with students on October 30th.   
State law requires that all 7th grade students provide documentation of their T-dap 
booster shot.  Last May, the 6th grade students were called down to the auditorium 
to remind them  about their T-dap shot record. I called numerous students to the 
auditorium on September 28th that do not have their T-dap record on file. These 
students were given a form describing what is needed, and then they can go and get 
their shot.  The original cut off date is September 30th, but I have extended this 
date until October 15th.  I can not extend it any longer due to state law.  I ask that 
you comply with this ASAP. 
That’s all I have for now.  It’s hard to believe we are already in October. Best 
wishes. 
                                                          Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 
 

Students of the Month 
 
6th grade 
Tiffany King 
Shaun Miller 
 
7th grade 
Helena Meeks 
Zachary Veselich 
 
8th grade 
Paige Wilson 
Noah Jones 

                Important Dates 
October 6……………….……………...Picture Day 
October 16……..……No school NEOEA Day 
October 19……...…….Dental sealant meeting 
October 23……....…...….End of grade period 
& early release at noon. 
October 30……..…..…....……..Report Cards 
November 19 & 24….....…………...…….PTC 
November 25,26,& 27…..Thanksgiving Break 

NURSE NEWS 
Parents, some students are still missing the following items: 
7th graders: Proof of a T-dap booster was due on 9-30. Students were given information on this last 
May. Several notices have been sent home. This is a requirement of the state. Please send in your proof 
of T-dap, if you have not already done so. 
Clinic forms: Any forms regarding asthma/allergies etc. were to be turned in at the beginning of the 
school year. Students requiring prescription medication ( inhaler/epi-pens etc.) are required to have a 
doctor’s order for the medication every year. This is a state and district requirement. Forms were 
mailed home in June to any student known to have a potential medical issue. A response is required. If 
you need new forms, your student may pick them up in the clinic. 
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